
Together we can help smash transportation barriers for CNIB Lake Joe Campers!  
Established in 1961, CNIB Lake Joe is the only accessible camp of its kind for 
Canadians with sight loss and their families.

This year’s District Project will support the CNIB Lake Joe Minibus Campaign, 
because having safe, comfortable and reliable transportation will enable Lake 
Joe to share the camp experience with more guests. And, together we can help to 
ensure everyone who wants to attend camp can.

Through a possible LCIF Matching Grant, every dollar raised by Lions could make 
an even greater difference, potentially doubling our impact.

We encourage all Clubs to “Get on Board” and support this year’s worthy project.

   Lion Jerry Rebidoux,

    A12 District Governor 23-24 
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CNIB Lake Joe - Minibus

PLEASE
DONATE

cniblakejoe/minibus


